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Abbey Primary School Admissions Consultation 

8th November 2021 

The DfE Admissions Code requires admission authorities to consult on their admission arrangements where 

changes are proposed to the admission arrangements and/or within a minimum time frame of 7 years. 

Paragraph 1.47 of The Code outlines who must be consulted. 

Believe Academy Trust, of which Abbey primary School is a part, is proposing no significant changes to the 

admission arrangements aside from the following: 

1. Change in the admissions authority, transferring from Nottinghamshire Local Authority to Believe 

Academy Trust 

2. Inclusion of point 5 on the oversubscription criteria, highlighting allocation of places to pupils who have 

attended the school’s own nursery provision.  

A copy of the admission arrangements is attached and can also be found at www.abbeyprimaryschool.co.uk 

If you wish to make any comment on the arrangements, please notify Abbey Primary School by email at 

office@abbeyprimary.notts.sch.uk or write to the Academy at: Stuart Avenue, Forest Town, Mansfield, 

Nottinghamshire, NG19 0AB. In both instances please entitle the correspondence with ‘Admission Consultation’. 

The consultation is running from 8th November 2021 to 20th December 2021. The closing date for the academy 

to receive comments is 20th December 2021. 
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